From: karinne dadigan

To: Council Clerk — Testimony

Subject: Written Testimony

Date: Tuesday, October 25, 2022 6:32:02 PM
Hello,

My name is Karinne Dadigan and I am testifying agenda numbers: 899-903. Homelessness should not be
criminalized. Criminalization of homelessness is not the solution, but further perpetuates violence against our
homeless neighbors. The proposed 500 people mega-encampments will be used as a tool to increase criminalization
and sweeps. This is unacceptable and needs to be addressed immediately with different, non violent solutions that
will ensure we are giving our houseless community the resources they deserve. I do NOT support Ted Wheeler’s
proposed plans.

Sincerely,
Karinne Dadigan

Sent from my iPhone
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